
 

Gwladys Street CP & Nursery School     

Back to School September 2023 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER 

Dear parents/carers, 
It has been wonderful to welcome the children back after the summer break - we have really 
missed them! Our new Reception children have been amazing and settled quickly into their 
routines.  At lunchtimes, Ladybirds and Butterflies have impressed me with their willingness 
to try new foods and with their cutting skills!   
A big thank you to everyone who has remembered our school uniform policy and dressed 
their child accordingly.  I know it has been very hot this week but from next week, we need to 
make sure that all Early Years pupils are wearing their jogging suits and KS1 and KS2 are 
wearing the correct uniform and shoes.  Remember that jewellery (including earrings) is not 
permitted for health and safety reasons and pupils should wear their uniformed PE kit on 
their PE days only.  
Next week, we will be starting our parent/toddler coffee mornings again so please come 
along on Wednesday if you are free.   
Over the next fortnight, we will also be arranging 'meet and greet' sessions so that you have 
an opportunity to come into school for an informal meeting with your child's teacher and 
teaching assistant.  Refreshments will be provided.   
Finally, you will have received a copy of our OFSTED report which has been distributed to-
day.  We are delighted that everyone's hard work and commitment to Gwladys Street Primary 
and Nursery School has been recognised.  A big thank you and well done to everyone!  En-
joy the last of the sunshine this weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday.   
Best wishes, Ms Booth. 
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We are proud to announce Gwladys Street 
School continues to a GOOD School. 

You will have received a copy of the Ofted 
Report  when your child come out of school. 
You can also read it online by using the link  

here. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Pre Loved Uniform 
shop will be available 
for you to place orders 
next week.  
 
We have very kindly 
been given uniform  
donations from past pupils. 
 
These items of clothing have been washed 
by a member of staff and checked that they 
are all in a resalable condition.  
You can buy uniform items for as little as 
50p. 

https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Ofsted-Report-2023.pdf




 

 

 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Full school uniform must be worn every 

day. 

Please make sure it has your CHILD’S NAME in. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exceptions can only be made if you have contacted school in advance. 

Nursery (F1)  

pupil’s uniform will be: 

- Royal blue jogging suit  

  consisting of round neck jumper . 

  and royal blue jogging bottoms. 

- White polo shirt. 

- Velcro black shoes with black  soles. 

Reception (F2)  

pupil’s uniform will be:  

- Royal blue jogging suit consisting of   

  round neck jumper and royal blue          

  jogging bottoms. 

- White polo shirt. 

- Velcro black shoes with black soles. 

- Grey socks or tights. 

Year 1 and Year 2 

 pupil’s uniform will be: 

- Royal blue round neck             jumper or cardi-

gan. 

- Grey skirt/pinafore or trousers. 

- White polo shirt.  

- Grey socks or tights.  

 

Years 3/4/5/6 

 pupil’s uniform will be: 

- Royal blue V neck jumper or  

  cardigan.  

- Grey skirt/pinafore or trousers.  

- White shirt. 

- School tie.  

- Grey socks or tights.  

 

All children from Reception through to year 6 also require a PE kit.  

This consists of: 

A white round neck t-shirt. 

Royal blue shorts. 

Royal blue jogging bottoms and Sweatshirt can also be worn. 

Black pumps or black trainers only.  



 

 

 

 Attendance Matters 
 

 

 

Whole School Target: 97% - This week’s Whole school attendance: 93.45% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 9:00am 
each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the school will result in a 

home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not possible, 

medical evidence should be provided.  

Class      Attendance %       Position 

Australia  100%    1st  

Chile   100%     1st 

Japan   98.33%    3rd 

Morocco  98.08%             4th 

Russia   96.30%    5th 

Caterpillars  93.97%           6th 

China   93.97%                   6th 

Germany  93.83%     8th 

New Zealand 93%            9th 

Ladybirds  92.31%   10th 

India   92.11%              11th 

Kenya              91.59%    12th 

France   90%                  13th 

Butterflies  89.94%    14th 

Costa Rica        88.79%    15th 

 

Congratulations  

to Classes AUSTRALIA and Chile 

who are our Attendance winners 

this week. The children will all  

receive a  

Golden time activity. 

Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To the 359 children who 

had 100% attendance 

this week. 

 

 
 

 
              Is my child too ill for school? 

It can be tricky  

deciding whether or not to keep your child off school, nursery or playgroup when 

they're unwell.  

Use this link for information and advice. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/?s=03


 

Class 

Caterpillars                    

Butterflies            

Ladybird 

France            

Germany 

Australia 

New Zealand       

Kenya         

Morocco          

Chile   

Costa Rica  

India   

Russia   

China   

Japan 

 

Name 

Avni A 

Hakan  N 

George O 

Tia S 

Nova-Leigh E 

Helia B 

Baran H 

Edan O 

Amie B 

Alex C 

Stephen D 

Ava Jean 

Sophie W 

Oliver J 

Layton G 
 

 

 

Well done to 

our wonderful  

TEAM  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Your hard work and 

efforts have not gone                            

unnoticed. 

EYFS/ KS1  AUSTRALIA 

KS2  Chile 

T E A M 



                      Free School meals 

All children in year 2 currently receive free school meals from the  

Government.  

When your child moves into the next school year, Year 3, you will be 

charged  £2 per day for them to have a school meal.  

If you are in receipt of certain benefits or on a low income you may be entitled to Free school 

meals from the Local Authourity.  

Use the link attached to check if you are eligible for free school meals. Please apply NOW so it is 

in place before  

September. This benefit can not be back dated so any charges made, you will be responsible for 

paying.  

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY    

TO 

 

Click here to view the lunch 

menu for this half term. 

PE  
TIMETABLE 

 

Monday:  
New Zealand 

Year 6 Swimming 

Tuesday:   
                Australia & Year 5 

Wednesday:  
France & Year 4 

 Thursday:  
Germany 

Friday:  
Year 3 

All children must wear their PE kit to 
school on their PE day. 

Timmy C 

Zephaniah O 

Jake K 

Lolia A 

Isabella R 

Ralphy M 

Libor A 

Theo B 

Damian M 

Dominik M 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Summer-Term-2-Menu-2023.pdf



